

BOARD OF ROAD COMMISSIONERS TOWN OF DUNSTABLE TOWN HALL, 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 (978) 649-4514 X227 FAX (978) 649-8893 roads@dunstable-ma.gov

MINUTES March 31, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Mike Martin, Chairman, at 4:30 p.m. In attendance were Chairman, Mike Martin and Commissioner, Peter Gove. Also in attendance was Secretary, Terry Atwood.

The board discussed the road commission vacancy. Mike Martin made a motion to support the appointment of Wesley Goss to fill the vacancy. Peter Gove seconded the motion. A roll call vote was taken. Voting aye: Mike Martin, Peter Gove (2). Voting nay: None (0) Motion voted unanimous.

The next meeting will be held April 9, 2015 for the purpose of opening the yearly road materials bids.

Motion was made to adjourn by Mike Martin and seconded by Peter Gove. Motion passed and meeting adjourned at 5:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Terry Atwood Road Commission Secretary